
Ziev, Tracey

From: Conte, Richard e
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 1:24 PM
To: Cline, Leonard; Burritt, Arthur; Balian, Harry; DeBoer, Joseph; Miller, Ed; Ennis, Rick;

Johnson, Jonathan; Kern, Ludwig; Patel, Amar; Raymond, William; Schroeder, Daniel; Turilin,
Andrey; Welling, Blake; Douglas, Christopher

Cc: Ennis, Rick; OHara, Timothy
Subject: RE: Branch 3 Status - 4/13/10

agreed

From: Cline, Leonard
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 1:23 PM
To: Cline, Leonard; Burritt, Arthur; Balian, Harry; DeBoer, Joseph; Miller, Ed; Ennis, Rick; Johnson, Jonathan; Kern,
Ludwig; Patel, Amar; Raymond, William; Schroeder, Daniel; Turilin, Andrey; Welling, Blake; Douglas, Christopher
Cc: Ennis, Rick; OHara, Timothy; Conte, Richard
Subject: RE: Branch 3 Status - 4/13/10

See attached.

- Updated information for the Salem Unit 1 AFW piping and Salem Unit 2 tritium issues being reviewed by DRS.
- Art sent out an email regarding OE at Robinson, please let me know when you have discussed with your licensees. I will
track on the status sheet.
- The Commissioner visit to Salem on 4/27 is still up in the air, chances are that it will be SHC; however, as far as I
understand the final decision is still up in the air. I will let you know as soon as I know.
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